IMPORTANT NOTICE

Chorleywood Cricket Club wish to register for classification as an Community Amateur Sports Club (CASC) at the beginning of the coming season.  This brings financial benefits, especially mandatory rates reduction from the local Council and tax benefits from donations and sponsorships.  

A key requirement for us to achieve registration is appropriate amendments to our Club Rules or Constitution.  Your Committee have worked on this and taken the opportunity to bring it up to date in relation to how the Club is managed.  

In order to ratify the new draft, it is necessary to call all members to a Special General Meeting (SGM).  Your Committee have decided to make this coincide with a Club practice game to be held at the Club on April 17th.  This SGM will be held after the game at 8.0pm in the Pavilion when we hope to get full agreement from the members to the revised Rules-Constitution.  

We shall follow this meeting with a social evening for everybody with the first drink being free from the bar.  Should the weather be bad and the practice game cancelled, the SGM and social will go ahead regardless.  

It is important that we get as many Club members to be present as possible, not just players but also honorary and social members.  Attached is the draft of the new Constitution for you to peruse ahead of the meeting.

Please note that if you have received this notice through the post and have an email address please notify Brian Mulholland at mulhollanbrian@aol.com of your email address. This saves time and money.

We look forward to seeing you all on April 17th.

Owen Edis

Hon. Secretary

